
 

Christmas Street 2024  

Guidelines for Window Decorating 

Saturday, December 7, 2024 

1. The theme for Christmas Street is “Rudolph the Red Nose Reindeer” 

 

2. You must use lighting in your display. 

 

3. All window assignments must be turned into the Main Street Coordinator.  If you need a 

window to decorate the Main Street Coordinator will work to find you one. If you find you 

are unable to participate, please notify the Main Street Coordinator as soon as possible.  

 

4. All windows must be completed by 2:00pm, Friday, December 6, 2024. 

 

5. Check in with the merchant whose window you are decorating to find out when it will be 

convenient for you to begin work.  

 

6. Participants are responsible for their own lights, back-drops, extension cords, timers, 

platforms and working supplies, i.e.: tape tacks, etc.  

 

7. A card large enough to be seen from the sidewalk should be placed in your window with 

your groups name, business name or non-profit organization. Please do not include your 

name on the front of this card.  

 

8. Advertising of commercial enterprises or products is not permitted. 

  

9. You should check your window periodically to be sure that everything is working and is in its 

place.  Leave your name and phone number with the merchant in case you need to be 

contacted. 

 

10. Windows must be dismantled by January 30, 2025 

 

NOTE: Cash prizes will be awarded for 1st, 2nd, 3rd place in Youth, Business & Non-Profit 

 

Thank you for participating in our CHRISTMAS STREET WINDOW DECORATING. We hope you will 

enjoy being part of this very special Aberdeen project.  


